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This year's Classic and Sports Car Run will be taking place on July 6th, 

2025. We should be using new roads and a new route to us again this 

year covering around 75 miles on the Norfolk and Suffolk roads. 

The entry forms will be available from March 16th, 2025. 

We will email the entry forms to previous entries during the week of 

the 16th March, and will be available on the SCCoN web pages as well 

as on Facebook. 
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